I hope this will help with the discussion on the gardens.

the Millinium Garden was opened in 2000 by a donation from Mainstreet Ont. Program.

Many volunteers made it happen.

Now when I walk by and see dead trees, broken fence, a field of weeds it makes me sad not to mention my blood pressure.

There are plaques in there somewhere with community members names on them that donated proudly to the gardens.

People that passed away also wished to have donations made on their behalf. My wish is that we can form a committee and get this cleaned up and bring it back to the way it was.

Oh yes there is a capsule buried there to be open in 2050